
  ALAMEX 24 - REGISTRATION 

           
P.O.BOX : 3442, Tel : 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Ajman, UAE 

 
 

   CD. NO. 072/25                                                                                                                         Date: 07/11/2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

    We are thrilled to announce that our school will be hosting an exciting Exhibition- ALAMEX 24 

on 7th December 2024 to showcase the hard work and creativity of our students! The event will 

feature a wide range of projects, artwork, technology innovations, short films and much more from 

various subjects, highlighting the talent and effort of our learners. 

 

If your ward is interested to participate in the event, you may please convey your willingness by 

submitting this form on or before 10th November 2024. 

 

Link for the form: https://forms.gle/B1fr21YfoyBNVTat8  

 

 It’s a wonderful opportunity to celebrate our students' achievements and creativity. 

Thank you for your continuous support, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Thanking you, 

With regards,  

 

 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 
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